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Hello Hans Helgesen families,  

 

 We are looking forward to the PAC's Family Hallowe'en Dance next Thursday, Oct. 
26th!  Children attend with a parent and admission is by donation. Many of our Grade 5 
students are baking cupcakes to sell, and there will be a few additional items available for 
purchase.  

 

Doors open at 5:30 and we will be cleaned up by 8:00.  Thanks so much to all parents who have 
volunteered for a shift. We rely on our parent volunteers to make these whole school events 
possible. 

 

In other news, the PAC are offering Popcorn Days  on Nov. 9th, Nov. 23rd, Dec. 7th and 
Dec. 21st. Children will be bringing order forms home today. If cost is prohibitive for your 
family, please reach out to Mrs. Sjerven. 

 

We had our first Earthquake Drill as part of the BC Shakeout today. All classes did an 
exceptional job of evacuating the school safely, quickly and quietly. Well done, everyone!  

 

Have a wonderful weekend.  

 

Sincerely, 

Karen Sjerven  

 

  



 

 

 

Karen Sjerven (she/her) 

Principal  

Hans Helgesen Elementary School 

4983 Rocky Point Road, Victoria, BC V9C 4G4 

O: 250-478-3431 

https://hanshelgesen.web.sd62.bc.ca/ 

We acknowledge the traditional territories of the Coast Salish: T'Sou-ke Nation and Sc'ianew Nation 

and Nuu-chah-nulth: Pacheedaht Nation. We also recognize some of our schools reside on the 

traditional territory of the Esquimalt Nation and Songhees Nation. 
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